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TO: All Motor Vehicle Accident Prevention Course Sponsoring Agencies  
 
FROM: Barbara Carroll  
 
DATE: June 2, 2010  
 
SUBJECT: Approval of additional I-PIRP Sponsors  
____________________________________________________________________________________  
 
Dear Sponsor:  
 
The Department of Motor Vehicles has approved the following I-PIRP sponsoring agency to provide a 
Spanish Language online course:  
 

• The American Safety Council (ASC) was approved to begin offering I-PIRP courses in Spanish 
effective June 1, 2010. 

 
The New York State Insurance Department has been notified of this approval and the DMV website will 
be updated to reflect the sponsor contact information.  
 
DMV continues to review complete applications on a first-come, first-served basis and will notify all 
sponsors each time an approval is granted.  
 
Please direct any questions to the I-PIRP Review team at I-PIRP@dmv.state.ny.us  
 
Thank you 
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